From: Peter Cooper (VPA)

To: Samuel Duff (VPA); Genna Walkley (VPA)
Subject: Fwd: Amendment C158-Beveridge North West PSP
Date: Friday, 17 December 2021 10:57:45 AM

From: Rebecca Spadijer_

Sent: Friday, December 17, 2021 9:56:38 AM
To: Peter Cooper (VPA) <Peter.cooper@vpa.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Amendment C158-Beveridge North West PSP

We do not want a quarry in Beveridge. I have been a resident of Beveridge on and off for
over 40 years!

We are a growing community on the outskirts of Melbourne with the population only
growing bigger. This is a perfect opportunity to make the area more sustainable for the
future. Quarries are bad for the environment in several ways. They abruptly interrupt the
contiuity of open space, ruining habitats for flora and fauna, cause soil erosion, air and
dust pollution, loss of land, and deterioration in water quality. When they are near
residential areas, they create noise hazards because of blasts from heavy machinery. Not to
mention an increase in traffic, eg transport lorries in an area that is already heavily
congested at peak times.

NO QUARRY'!
Rebecca Siadiier
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